أوراق عمل غير مجابة في الوحدة الخامسة مدرسة عمر بن الخطاب





تم تحميل هذا الملف من موقع المناهج القطرية

موقع المناهج ← المناهج القطرية ← الصف التاسع ← لغة انجليزية ← الفصل الأول ← ملفات متنوعة ← الملف

تاريخ إضافة الملف على موقع المناهج: 12-12-2025 17:51

ملفات اكتب للمعلم اكتب للطالب ا اختبارات الكترونية ا اختبارات ا حلول ا عروض بوربوينت ا أوراق عمل منهج انجليزي ا ملخصات وتقارير ا مذكرات وبنوك ا الامتحان النهائي ا للمدرس

المزيد من مادة لغة انجليزية:

إعداد: مدرسة عمر بن الخطاب

التواصل الاجتماعي بحسب الصف التاسع











صفحة المناهج القطرية على فيسببوك

الرياضيات

اللغة الانجليزية

اللغة العربية

التربية الاسلامية

المواد على تلغرام

المزيد من الملفات بحسب الصف التاسع والمادة لغة انجليزية في الفصل الأول	
نموذج إجابة مراجعة شاملة لاختبار منتصف الفصل	1
مراجعة شاملة لاختبار منتصف الفصل غير مجابة	2
نموذج إجابات أوراق عمل إثرائية مراجعة منتصف الفصل	3
أوراق عمل إثرائية مراجعة منتصف الفصل غير مجابة	4
نموذج إجابة أوراق عمل إثرائية للوحدتين الأولى والثانية	5



ENGLISH

GRADE 9

Module 5 Destinations Consolidation Materials

Omar Bin Al-Khattab Prep. School

2025 - 2026

Reading

CROSS-COUNTRY SKIING

What's the first thing that comes to mind when you think about winter sports? Skiing, of course. There is no doubt that downhill skiing is the world's most popular winter sport although it's one of the most expensive as well. Few people, however, know that cross-country skiing is much easier and less expensive than downhill skiing, and certainly equally enjoyable.

Cross-country skiing is not very well-known but it has been around for much longer than downhill skiing and it is probably the oldest winter sport. A long time before the snowmobile was invented, it was also the first means of transport, other than walking, that people used to move across the snow. In fact, the oldest ski ever found, which was in Sweden, is more than 4500 years old.

The great thing about cross-country skiing is that it's not difficult at all. Even people who aren't professional can have fun from the beginning without having to spend a long time or lots of money taking lessons. That's why it's very common to see people of all ages enjoying cross-country skiing together.

Although cross-country skiing may not get the same kind of media attention as downhill skiing, it also has its competitions. In fact, at the first Winter Olympics held in Chamonix in 1924, cross-country skiing was the only type of skiing in the competition. Nowadays, the most impressive event of the year is the Engadine Marathon, where more than 10,000 men, women and children meet in the Engadine Valley in Southeast Switzerland ski 42km across frozen lakes and past the town of St Moritz in Switzerland.

For cross-country skiers it's the excitement of the sport that counts. Fancy resorts and luxurious hotels are not important. They stay in small cabins and go skiing whenever they feel like it. Maybe they know how to appreciate snow more than anybody else!

Why do people prefer downhill skiing to cross-country skiing?
a. It's cheaper than cross-country skiing.
b. They aren't familiar with cross-country skiing.
c. It's the most popular winter sport.
d. It's more fun than cross-country skiing.
2. Why is it common to see people of all ages going cross-country skiing?
a. It's cheap and easy for everyone.
b. They don't have snowmobiles.
c. The older skiers help the younger ones.
d. It's not popular enough to have different age groups.
Correct the following Statement:
3. The Engadine Marathon takes place in the town of St Moritz.
4. What means of transport did Swedish people use 4500 years ago?

Vocabulary

Choose the correct answer.

1.	We at Te	rminal 2 and went to collect our
	bags.	
	A. arrived	
	B. landed	
	C. boarded	
	D. entered	
2.	From my balcony in the hotel, I had a	view of the
	sea.	
	A. historic	
	B. peaceful	
	C. hospitable	
	D. breathtaking	
3.	The Twin Tour in Malaysia is	It is the only one
	of its kind there.	
	A. unique	
	B. quiet	
	C. friendly	
	D. perfect	

Circle the correct options

- 1. What kind of food did they (solve / serve) on the plane?
- 2. The cabin (crew / compartment) helped us with our hand luggage.
- 3. This website explains how you can prevent motion(sickness / symptoms).
- 4. The plane(set off / took off) at 8 a.m. so we're landing in about two and a half hours.
- 5 . How long did it take the explorers to reach their (expedition / destination)?
- 6. There's a two-hour(**delay / departure**), so I guess we can take a look around the shops.
- 7 . During your stay in Mexico, don't forget to visit the(elderly / ancient) ruins of the old city of Palenque.

Complete with the words in the box

Ideal-difficulty - weak - official - hospitable - consists - deal

1 .Do I need to have anydocuments with me?
2. I don't know how towith this problem. Any ideas?
3.I have been ill for four days and now I feel very
4. Why do you havesleeping? Is there any particular reason?
5. The palaceof three main buildings and an impressive
garden. 2026 2025 2025 6
6. We were amazed by howthe locals were. We really felt at
nome.
7.This is anopportunity to save money. It is very good for
you.

Grammar

CHOOSE THE CORRECT OPTION

- 1.- When Anne (**opened/had opened**) the door, she realized that somebody (**broke/had broken**) into.
- 2.- Elisa was very upset because her computer (disappeared/had disappeared) yesterday.
- 3.- My cousin (**promised/had promised**) me to bring me a souvenir from France last month.
- 5.- By the time Julia (**left/had left**) the shop, she (**spent/had spent**) all her money on clothes.
- 6.- I didn't want to see that film because I (saw/had seen) it twice.
- 7.- Philip (tidied/had tidied) his bedroom before he (left/had left) for work.
- 8.- My husband (did/had done) the shopping after I (called/had called) him.
- 9.-Hamad (had worked/worked) in a bank for five years before he was sent to Rome.
- 10.-The judge said that she was guilty because she (**took/had taken**) the money for her.

WRITE PAST SIMPLE	OR PAST PI	ERFECT?
-------------------	------------	---------

1 Barbara(live) in Greece for three years before she
(move) to Italy.
2My team(not win) the football match because they
(play) badly.
3The teacher(punish) the student because he
(be) very naughty.
4By that time, the new soap opera (become) the most
popular show on TV.
5The pirates(hijack) an enormous ship two months ago in
Somalia. 2025
6The captain of the ship(surrender) because he
(hate) violence.
7-The journalist(interview) the famous actress before the TV
(come)
8Everyone(leave) the train before the bomb
(explode)
9 By the time my mum(prepare) lunch, we
(lay) the table.

Choose t	he correct	answer
----------	------------	--------

- 1) You (**should ought**) to sleep early.
- 2) You (had better- ought) eat healthy food
- 3) You (should- ought) walk 30- minutes a day to be fit.
- 4) You shouldn't (play plays) with matches.
- 5) You (had better not had better) tell the truth.

The past perfect tense and the past simple

Do as shown between brackets:

Exam	ple: Maha found a job in Paris Then she moved there.	
(use:	before)	
	Maha had found a job in Paris before she moved there.	
1-	Hala did her homework. Then she watched TV.	(use: before)
2-	First my dad ate a sandwich then he went outside.	(use: after)
3-	First I did my homework then I played video games.	(use: before)
•••••		

Example: I have an exam tomo	orrow.	(had better)
You had better study hard.		
1- I'm so bored and I feel so an	noyed. (should)	
2- I have a toothache.	(should)	
3-I always feel sleepy and tired	ani.c.	
4- I always get very bad marks		
5- you had better sleep late ev	202	-
Example: You want to take per friends. (use: Could)	mission from your father to go	o out with your
could I go out with my friends?		
1- You want to borrow a bo		(use: May)
2- You need a permission t	o open the window.	(use: May)
•	ome with you to the cinema.	•
4- You ask you sister to give	e you a cup of tea.	(use: Would)
5- You ask your teacher to	check the homework for you.	(use: Could)

Writing

Write a description of an interesting place you visited for a travel blog. Use your notes from the previous activity:

An article describing a place

INTRODUCTION:

- Give some general information about the place (name, location, most interesting features).

MAIN PART (2 PARAGRAPHS)

- Mention some of the sights but don't just list them. Try to give some information about each sight. Use phrases like:

Places is... There's also... You can also visit... Don't forget to visit...

- Mention what visitors can do:

CONCLUSION:

- Give your general opinion of this place
- I think it is one of the most interesting/well-known places.

An article describing a place

INTRODUCTION
Last Summer, I went to (city). It is in (country).
(<i>city</i>) has many sights.
MAIN PART (2 PARAGRAPHS)
The best sight is(<i>sight</i>). It is (<i>adjective</i>). There
is also (<i>sight</i>). It is (<i>adjective</i>). You can also visit
(<i>sight</i>). It is (<i>adjective</i>).
Visitors can (<i>action</i>). They can also
(<i>action</i>). Tourists can eat(<i>food</i>). It is delicious.
CONCLUSION:
(<i>city</i>) is a wonderful city. I enjoyed myself very much there.
I wish I could go there again one day.